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MEMORANDUM
To:

Council Members

From:

Council President Stephen Joost

Re:

Charge to Ad Hoc Committee on Funding the St. John’s River Ferry
Date:

February 29, 2012
Please be advised that I have appointed Council Member Bill Gulliford to chair the Ad Hoc Committee on Funding the St. John’s River Ferry.  The members of the committee will be CM Holt, Vice Chair, CM Anderson, CM Boyer, CM Carter, CM Crescimbeni, and CM Schellenberg.  The charge to this committee will be to find solutions for the funding of the ferry.  The Committee will begin this process on March 1, 2012, and will end with a report on June 30, 2012.  I am requesting that all interested parties be invited to participate in this important process.
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